

## THE BRITISH KENDO ASSOCIATION

please reply to:

31 Woodstock Rise,

Sutton, Surrey, SM3 9JE

England

To: Presidents of the Affiliated Organizations

of the E.K.F.

February, 1986

Re: Entry for the 7th European Championships

19th - 20th April 1986

Dear Sir,

We hope that by now your preparations for the above Championships are well under way. The B.K.A. are doing their best to ensure the success of this event and your full co-operation will be greatly appreciated. Please find attached entry form for these Championships.

The teams will consist of 5 players and 2 reserves. There will be 7 individual competitors only from each country. The total number of contestants allowed is 12. With the completed form we will require photographs (passport size in black and white) of Delegation Leader, Team Manager Coach, E.K.F. Officer and Referees only. Please put names on reverse side of photographs.

If your Association would like to have it's own Mon printed on the page of the programme allocated to your country, would you please send us the art work with your completed entry form.

Accommodation is available from Friday night to Sunday night inclusive (i.e. 3 nights) at a cost of £18 per person per night, bed/breakfast only. Our Association will look after the cost of the Officials' and Players' packed lunches on Saturday and Sunday. All other meal costs are the responsibility of each individual. A farewell party has been arranged at a cost of £12 per person.

There will be a Dan examination at the end of these Championships up to 5th Dan. Those people attending the seminar will be able to take Dan grading at Crystal Palace. No person will be allowed to enter both grading examinations.

Information on the seminar has been sent to you under separate cover from Mr. A Hopson and further information will be sent later - i.e. maps, schedule of events, etc.

The attached forms, with photographs, must be returned to us not later than

Founder Member of

The Martial Arts Commission, The International Kendo Federation and The European Kendo Federation

Patron: His Excellency The Japanese Ambassador President: Sir Frank H. Bowden, Bart. Vice President: K. Takizawa, Hanshi 28th February 1986. If we do not have any communication from you by this date we shall assume that you will not be attending these Championships.

With very best wishes.

Howell.

Yours sincerely,

<u>Chairman</u>

British Kendo Ass